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OPD/Lind Marine Estuary Cleanup 

July 1, 2024 

Today the Oakland Police Department Marine Patrol Unit, under the direction of Port 

Security Officer Kaleo Albino, removed 17 derelict and abandoned vessels (ADV) from 

the Oakland Marinas. These boats were loaded onto a barge by Lind Marine and will be 

taken to the Lind shipyard on Mare Island for scrapping and disposal. This effectively 

prevents any of these vessels from becoming illegal anchor-outs on the estuary. Funding 

was provided by a SAVE grant from the California Division of Boating and Waterways. 
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Television Coverage 

 



 

ABC/KGO 

 

 

NBC Bay Area 

 


